Hobert B. Rupe
Executive Director
301 Centennial Mall South
P.O. Box 95046
Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-5046
Phone (402) 471-2571
Fax (402) 471-2814 or (402) 471-2374
TRS USER 800 833-7352 (TTY)
web address: https://lcc.nebraska.gov

December 2, 2021

NEWS RELEASE

The Nebraska Liquor Control Commission will be in session for public meeting at its offices on the 1st Floor of the State Office Building, located at 301 Centennial Mall South, Lincoln, Nebraska, to consider all matters related to the manufacture, distribution, sale and traffic in alcoholic liquors that are mentioned on the agenda posted by the Liquor Control Commission. This agenda is subject to daily change to reflect current matters before the Commission. A qualified interpreter will be provided upon written request received ten days prior to public hearing.

The Nebraska Liquor Control Commission will be in session for public meeting during the months of January, February, March, and April, 2022, as follows:

January 4 & 5, 2022 February 1 & 2, 2022 March 1 & 2, 2022 April 5 & 6, 2022

Any change to this agenda will be posted at the Commission Office.

NEBRASKA LIQUOR CONTROL COMMISSION

(Executive Director)

Kim Lowe
Commissioner

Bruce Bailey

Harry A. Hoch Commissioner